Issues of cross border travel of media personnel in GBN solved -

Note

Lin pursuance of the Closure of Delhi-GBN/Noida border, Media personnel were
requested to provide their details through email to enable their travel across the
border

Z.Today extensive discussion were held with National Broadcasters association and
Other media houses in the district

3.The media houses have sent the detalls to Additional Commissioner of Police{HQ)
and District Information Officer, who are in the process of issuing the approved list.
They have already approved and sent/mailed back the list of 10 electrenic and 7
print media houses

4.All the remaining requests/mails shall be processed and approved list will be sent
by today night

5.We have decided on 23/4/2020 for entry of media personnel, Administration has
decided to allow id based entry system like 22/04/2020. Accordingly the Border
Police check points have been sensitised.

6.From 24/4/2020, media personnel are requested to carry the relevant page of
the approval list showing their name and carry their id card. They shall not need

any other pass.

7.1t is also clarified that transportation of newspapers fall under transportation of
goods and hence don't require any pass, they shall be allowed without any problem

8.All concerns raised have been resolved in coordination with NBA and other media
houses.

We thank for the continued support of media in our endeavour to fight Covid 19

Regards,
Suhas and Alok
DM GBN and CP GBN



